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Comments: I stand totally opposed to an increase in logging in our Northwest forests.  The Northwest Forest plan

was responsible for protecting our watersheds and wildlife.  They moderate climate by storing carbon and

shading the soil beneath.  These forest, intact, are far more valuable than wood they contain.  The public has

nothing to gain by stripping our lands of every last shred of our national heritage and selling for a pittance to a

few logging companies.  Please do not abandon your commitment to protecting our forests.  


